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World Book Day March (Thursday 7th March 2024) 

Dear parents/carers 

World book day is on Thursday 7th March and our theme this year is Storytelling.  Throughout the day the 
children will be taking part in a variety of activites related to storytelling and creative writing. They will 
have the opportunity to listen to a range of teachers read stories, share stories with other year groups as 
well as writing and sharing their own stories.  

Dress Up  

As our focus in on Storytelling, we would like the children to dress up as a fictional character. This could be  
 their favourite character, a character from a story that they know or simply a fictional character that they  
 have heard of. There no requirement to buy a costume for your child to wear and their outfit can be as  
 simple or complicated as they would like but please ensure they know who they have come dressed as.  
 If your child is dressed as a character from a book that they own, they are welcome to bring this book to  
 school with them, as they will have a chance to share this book throughout the day.  

 

We hope that this will be an exciting and inspiring World Book Day where the children can immerse 
themselves in storytelling and creative writing.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Humphreys  

Assistant Headteacher 
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